
Postal Employees 25 Year Club 
(A Council of the Terra Nova Chapter Heritage Club) 

 

 

Minutes of dinner meeting held at The Golden Phoenix, Kenmount Rd. on 

October 24
th

, 2018. 

The meeting came to order at 6:35pm. and, in his opening remarks, President 

Holmes of the Heritage Club welcomed members Shari Porter and Joan 

Murphy to their first meeting. The minutes of the previous meeting were 

adopted on a motion by Bill Coultas and seconded by Eric Penney.  

 

Those in attendance were: 

 

A. Angel              B. Gardner             J. Mackey               E. Penney 

L. Banfield          D. Hall                   B. Marshall             S. Porter 

G. Bishop            G. Hall                   T. McCarthy           N. Rendell 

P. Bishop             E. Holmes              B. Meaney              B. Riddle 

D. Brewer            M. Keough             J. Murphy               R. Royle 

L. Carroll             N. Keough             W. Murphy             G. Sheehan 

M. Daly               G. Knight                N. Myrick              B. Thomson 

P. Foote               G. Lacey                 I. Parsons               C. Wall 

L. Fraize              D. Leaman              J. Parsons               R. Wells 

 

 

 

 

SICK REPORT: 

 
There was nothing reported at this time. 

 

 

 

 

BEREAVEMENT REPORT: 
 

There was nothing reported at this time. 

 

 



 

RETIREMENT: 

 
Fred Dempsy and Patsy Linthorne. 

We wish them a happy and healthy retirement. 

 

 

 

 

TREASURER’S REPORT: 

 

Treasurer Keough presented her report, which was accepted on a motion by 

Marj and seconded by Neil Myrick. 

 

 

 

NEW BUSINESS: 

 
President Holmes stated that the Santa Letter Campaign will be starting soon 

and will need a lot of volunteers. 

He also stated that the Christmas Dinner & Dance will be held at the Elks 

Club on December 8
th
,. The cost is $30.00 each. See attached notice, 

respond before November 24
th

, please. He also has plans for a luncheon 

for members and spouses to take place on December 13
th

, at a cost of $25.00 

each. See attached notice for particulars. 

 
There being no further business, the meeting adjourned at 6:45pm. on a 

motion by Bob Thomson. 

 

Our next meeting will be at the Legion on November 28
th

, 2018, 

at 7:30pm.   
 

 

Wayne Murphy, 

Secretary 

 

 
               



 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


